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EU DIVIDED ON HOW TO PROTECT RULE OF LAW

- 17.09.2019

EU Observer (14 September 2019)

EU affairs minister on Monday (16 September) discussed for the first time in public concerns over 
respect for the rule of law within EU member states.

The ministers were focusing on plans by the European Commission to report on rule of law 
developments in each member state annually, and a German-Belgian proposal to have EU 
countries monitor each others' rule of law.
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